
Harriston Kinsmen Flood Fund

• Created in July 2017 to fundraise and provide relief in 
the aftermath of the flood on June 23rd, 2017. 

• Home owners and businesses all across town and 
township were affected.

• Fund created to help those without insurance, or 
those whose insurance coverage wasn’t enough to 
cover all damages.

• Several events, organizations and individuals, both 
inside and outside our community contributed to 
this effort.



Drew BBQ Team Cheque Presentation

Top row, left to right: Bruce and Marg Shannon, Nicholas and Tammy Weber, Ann 
Darroch, Stephanie Menkveld.
Bottom row, left to right: Todd Rogers, Mike Lawless, Paul Hope, Evelyn Menkveld, 
Brian Darroch, Tristan Gower. 
Absent in pic from the Drew BBQ team: Ruth and Gerald Koeslag, Perry and Nathan 
Weber, Wendy Logan, Rick Fleet, Greg and Nicole Hymers, Jeff Darroch, Bill Menkveld. 



Palmerston Lions Club Cheque Presentation

From left to right: Mike Wilson, Todd Rogers, Matt 
Lubbers.



Lemonade Stand and Bake Sale Fundraiser

Sam Faulkner (left) raised $146 dollars and presented it to Club 
President Ryan Hill (right) at a Kinsmen meeting this fall. Well 
done Sam!



Flood Fund Donors

• Drew BBQ Team

• TG Minto

• Harriston Kinsmen – Jimmy Keys

• Town of Minto

• NrStor Toronto

• Harriston United Church Womens
Group

• CKNX Radio

• Grant’s Service Centre –Yoga 
Night

• Palmerston Lions

• Lorraine Ballard

• Jim Burrows

• Cindy and Ken Reuber

• Town of Minto Council and Staff

• Sam Faulkner

• Carry On Women’s Institute

• Minto Youth Action Council

• Al Colwell

• Ryan McLean

• Judy Tuck

• Harriston Kinsmen members



Shave the Moustache Fundraiser

Kinsmen member and Legion President Ken Reuber volunteered 
to shave his moustache off to raise money for the Flood Fund. 
He’d sported this moustache for over 35 years, and his wife and 
kids had never seen him without it.



Shave the Moustache Fundraiser

Thanks to Ken and the story behind his moustache, we 
were able to raise $510 dollars for the Flood Fund.



Harriston Kinsmen Flood Fund

• Overall we were able to raise over $12,100.

• Our committee consisted of local Kinsmen, 
Kinsmen from another community, and 
people in our community not involved with 
Kinsmen.

• Every applicant received money.

• Roughly 40 dollars spent on bank fees, 
everything else went to the applicants.


